
To: District Superintendents, Principle Contacts and Alternate Contacts

From: Susan Rose-Adametz, DPI CRDC Project Manager

Date: March 15, 2022

Subject: OCR CRDC Submission System Close Date - April 8, 2022

Announcement from OCR - CRDC Notifications:

The U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (OCR) announced a new deadline of April 08, 2022 for all
data submissions.

● Remember to certify your data using the CERTIFICATION tab.
● LEAs should submit all their data before attempting to address errors and warnings the following day. OCR

appreciates your efforts to submit the data in a timely manner.

If your LEA has any questions or concerns regarding completing this process by the close date, please reach out to the
CRDC Partner Support Center.

CRDC Partner Support Center:
Telephone: 855-255-6901
E-mail: crdc@aemcorp.com
PSC Contact Form: https://crdc.communities.ed.gov/#program/contact-psc
CRDC Resource Center: https://crdc.communities.ed.gov

Thank you on behalf of the Department of Public Instruction,

Sara Baird, Civil Rights Compliance Officer

sara.baird@dpi.wi.gov

(608) 266-9609

Susan Rose-Adametz, CRDC SEA Project Manager

susan.rose-adametz@dpi.wi.gov

(608) 267-9013
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